
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

As you know, schools are limiting the access of parents on school site for drop offs and pick ups. 

I have had communication from our partner primary schools (Newbridge Heights, Nuwarra and 
Chipping Norton Public Schools) that all Moorebank High School students need to follow the same 
procedures as parents. 

Basically, unless otherwise stated - wait outside the school gates to collect siblings. 

Newbridge Heights Public School has specific information in regards to pick ups in the afternoon. The 
requirements are outlined below: 

If there is more than one sibling at NHPS these students gather at the gate near the medical centre 
from 2.40pm. Parents and MHS students wait outside the gate and teachers supervising will dismiss 
students.  

If there is just one sibling at NHPS, those students are taken by the class teacher to bottom quad 
from 2.45pm where they are dismissed to parents and MHS students waiting in designated areas on 
the oval. 

While awaiting to be picked up all students are supervised until 3pm. 

Should there be a need for any MHS student to come onto school site, they are to enter via the 
office, following the social distancing procedures in place and then explain the reason for them 
needing to be onsite to office staff. 

 Please be mindful that these guidelines are there for the safety of all students and need to be 
respected and followed. 

Kind regards, 

Vally Grego 

Principal 

18/5/2020 


